Original Sin Star Trek Deep Space Nine
As recognized, adventure as without difficulty as experience just about
lesson, amusement, as without difficulty as promise can be gotten by just
checking out a books Original Sin Star Trek Deep Space Nine also it is not
directly done, you could agree to even more almost this life, nearly the
world.
We have the funds for you this proper as with ease as easy showing off to get
those all. We have enough money Original Sin Star Trek Deep Space Nine and
numerous books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
in the middle of them is this Original Sin Star Trek Deep Space Nine that can
be your partner.

Typhon Pact: Plagues of Night David
R. George III 2012-05-29 The first
novel in a two-part Typhon Pact
adventure set in the universe of Star
Trek: The Next Generation! In the
wake of the final Borg invasion,
which destroyed entire worlds, cost
the lives of sixty-three billion
people, and struck a crippling blow
to Starfleet, six nations adversarial
to the United Federation of
Planets—the Romulan Star Empire, the
Breen Confederacy, the Tholian
Assembly, the Gorn Hegemony, the
Tzenkethi Coalition, and the Holy
Order of the Kinshaya— joined ranks
to form the Typhon Pact. For almost
three years, the Federation and the
Klingon Empire, allied under the
Khitomer Accords, have contended with
the nascent coalition on a
predominantly cold-war footing. But
as Starfleet rebuilds itself,
factions within the Typhon Pact grow
restive, concerned about their own
inability to develop a quantum
slipstream drive to match that of the
Federation. Will leaders such as UFP
President Bacco and RSE Praetor
Kamemor bring about a lasting peace
across the Alpha and Beta Quadrants,
or will the cold war between the two
alliances deepen, and perhaps even
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lead to an all-out shooting war?
The Lost Era: Serpents Among The
Ruins David R. George III 2012-09-04
The mysterious Tomed Incident of 2311
was the Federation's definitive
confrontation with the Romulan
Empire. Now fans can learn the truth
behind the intrigue, heroism, and
tremendous personal sacrifice
surrounding this pivotal event -including the untold story of the
Enterprise NCC-1701-B. In the midst
of escalating political tensions
among the Klingons, the Romulans, and
the Federation, Starfleet goes
forward with the inaugural flight of
Universe, a prototype star ship that
promises to revolutionise space
exploration. But the Universe
experiment results in disaster,
ravaging a region of space
dangerously close to the Romulan Star
Empire, apparently confirming
suspicions that the Federation has
begun testing a weapon of mass
destruction. As the military build-up
accelerates on both sides of the
Neutral Zone, Captain John Harriman
of the USS Enterprise, NCC-1701-B, is
fated for a final confrontation with
his oldest enemy at a flashpoint in
history -- with the Beta Quadrant one
wrong move from the outbreak of total
war.
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Star Trek: Seven Deadly Sins Margaret
Clark 2010-03-16 PRIDE. GREED. ENVY.
WRATH. LUST. GLUTTONY. SLOTH. The
Seven Deadly Sins delineate the path
to a person’s downfall, the surest
way to achieve eternal damnation. But
there is a way out, a way to reclaim
salvation: blame it on the
demons—taunting you, daring you to
embrace these sins—and you shall be
free. The painful truth is that these
impulses live inside all ofus, inside
all sentient beings. But alas, one
person’s sin may be anotherbeing’s
virtue. The pride of the Romulan
Empire is laid bare in "The First
Peer," by Dayton Ward and Kevin
Dilmore. A Ferengi is measured by his
acquisition of profit. "Reservoir
Ferengi," by David A. McIntee,
depicts the greed that drives that
need. The Cardassians live in a
resource-poor system, surrounded by
neighbors whohave much more. The envy
at the heart of Cardassian drive is
"The Slow Knife,"by James Swallow.
The Klingons have tried since the
time of Kahless to harness their
wrath withan honor code, but they
haven’t done so, as evidenced in "The
Unhappy Ones,"by Keith R.A.
DeCandido. Humans’ darkest impulses
run free in the Mirror Universe.
"Freedom Angst," by Britta Burdett
Dennison, illustrates the lust that
drives many there. The Borg’s desire
to add to their perfection is
gluttonous and deadly in "Revenant,"
by Marc D. Giller. To be a Pakled is
to live to up to the ideal of sloth
in "Work Is Hard," by Greg Cox.
Ascendance David R. George III
2015-12-29 The post-television Deep
Space Nine saga continues with this
original novel from New York Times
bestselling author David R. George
III! On the original Deep Space Nine,
Captain Kira Nerys watches as the
nearby wormhole opens and discharges
a single, bladelike vessel. Attempts
to contact its crew fail, and the
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ship is soon followed by another
vessel of similar design. When an
armada subsequently begins to emerge
from the wormhole, it seems clear
that DS9 is under attack. Kira orders
her first officer, Commander Elias
Vaughn, to board the U.S.S. Defiant
and defend the station, and alerts
Starfleet to send additional forces
as her crew prepares DS9’s shields
and weaponry for the onslaught to
come. Meanwhile, on the lead ship,
Iliana Ghemor considers launching an
attack on DS9 and finally ending the
life of Kira, the fountainhead of all
the ills in her miserable life. Her
vengeance demands more than mere
death, though—it requires pain.
Ghemor refocuses, choosing to follow
her plan to mete out her revenge on
the captain by first decimating the
population of Bajor… ™, ®, & © 2015
CBS Studios, Inc. STAR TREK and
related marks and logos are
trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All
Rights Reserved.
I, The Constable Paula M. Block
2017-11-13 An original enovella set
in the Star Trek: Deep Space Nine
universe! With his Starfleet
assignment temporarily on hold, Odo
needs a distraction. He welcomes
Chief O’Brien’s offer to loan him
some of the action-packed books that
both men relish: tales about hardboiled private eyes, threatening
thugs, and duplicitous dames. Then
Quark suddenly goes missing during a
hastily planned trip to Ferenginar.
His concerned friends on Deep Space
Nine feel that Odo, as the station’s
former chief of security, is uniquely
suited to track Quark down. But once
on Ferenginar, Odo learns that Quark
is trapped in the seamy underbelly of
a criminal enterprise that could have
been ripped from the pages of one of
O’Brien’s novels. To find the
bartender, Odo discovers that he must
rely not only on his law enforcement
background, but his knowledge of all
2/12

Downloaded from uwar-game.com on
August 9, 2022 by guest

things noir….
Star Trek: Deep Space Nine: Warped
K.W. Jeter 1996-04-01 Political
tensions on Bajor are once again on
the rise, and the various factions
may soon come to open conflict. In
addition, a series of murders has
shaken everyone on board the station.
While Security Chief Odo investigates
the murders, Commander Sisko finds
himself butting up against a new
religious faction that plans to take
over Bajor and force the Federation
to leave Deep Space Nine. Odo soon
traces the murders to a bizarre and
dangerous form of holosuite
technology--a technology that turns
it's users into insane killers and
now threatens Sisko's son, Jake. As
the situation on Bajor deteriorates,
Sisko learns that the political
conflict and the new holosuites are
connected. Both are the work of a
single dangerous man with a plan that
threatens the very fabric of reality.
The plot is darker than anything
Sisko has faced before, and to defeat
it, he must enter the heart of a
twisted, evil world where danger
lurks in every corner and death can
come at any moment--from the evil
within himself, from his closest
friends, or even at the hands of his
own son.
The 34th Rule Armin Shimerman
2000-09-22 For once, business is
going well for Quark, not that anyone
on Deep Space Nine™ truly appreciates
his genius for finding profit in the
most unlikely of circumstances. Quark
is even looking forward to making the
deal of a lifetime -- when he
suddenly finds himself stuck right in
the middle of a major dispute between
Bajor and the Ferengi Alliance. It
seems that the Grand Nagus is
refusing to sell one of the lost Orbs
of the Prophets to the Bajoran
government, which has responded by
banning all Ferengi activity in
Bajoran space. With diplomatic
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

relations between the two cultures
rapidly breaking down, Quark loses
his bar first, then his freedom. But
even penniless, he still has his
cunning and his lobes, and those
alone may be all he needs to come out
on top -- and prevent an interstellar
war!
Star Trek: Deep Space Nine: These
Haunted Seas David R. George III
2008-06-17 It is a time of renewed
hope. As the U.S.S. Defiant sails
through the wormhole and charts a new
course of discovery into the unknown
ocean of the Gamma Quadrant, powerful
individuals from distant worlds
gather at station Deep Space 9™ to
usher in a bright new era; with the
Dominion War now only a memory, Bajor
is poised at last to enter the
Federation. For Colonel Kira Nerys,
Commander Elias Vaughn, and all those
who follow them, these are the
voyages they were born to undertake.
But where they seek to go is defined
by the journeys they have made
before, and ghosts populate these
uncharted waters -- the spectres of
lost leaders, fallen friends,
forsaken lovers, vanquished enemies,
and earlier selves. Some of these
shades drive the travelers on, others
are drawn inexorably into their wake;
but all make their presence felt, and
in feeling, the men and women of DS9
and the Defiant must somehow navigate
the perilous rapids of their pasts in
order to find the future. Originally
published as Twilight and This Gray
Spirit -- the first two novels in the
critically acclaimed Mission: Gamma
series -- These Haunted Seas is the
next chapter of the epic saga begun
in Twist of Faith, continuing the
chronicles of Star Trek: Deep Space
Nine® beyond the small screen,
propelling its heroes to realms they
could never have imagined, and truths
they cannot escape.
Typhon Pact: Raise the Dawn David R.
George III 2012-06-26 After the
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disastrous events in the Bajoran
system, Captain Benjamin Sisko must
confront the consequences of the
recent choices he has made in his
life. At the same time, the United
Federation of Planets and its
Khitomer Accords allies have come to
the brink of war with the Typhon
Pact. While factions within the Pact
unsuccessfully used the recent
gestures of goodwill—the opening of
borders and a joint FederationRomulan exploratory mission—to
develop quantum-slipstream drive,
they have not given up their goals.
Employing a broad range of assets,
from Romulus to Cardassia, from AbTzenketh to Bajor, they embark on a
dangerous new plan to acquire the
technology they need to take control
of the Alpha and Beta Quadrants.
While UFP President Bacco and Romulan
Praetor Kamemor work feverishly to
reestablish peace, Captains Sisko,
Jean-Luc Picard, and Ro Laren stand
on the front lines of the conflict .
. . even as a new danger threatens
the Bajoran wormhole as it once more
becomes a flashpoint of galactic
history.
Avatar: Book One S.D. Perry
2001-07-25 RETURN TO THE EDGE OF THE
FINAL FRONTIER. In the aftermath of a
war that brought the Alpha Quadrant
to the brink of destruction, Starbase
Deep Space 9™ -- the galaxy's nexus
of scientific and military intrigue - is once more the flashpoint of
impending Armageddon as a surprise
attack cripples the station, killing
hundreds and threatening the fragile
new peace. Colonel Kira Nerys and the
survivors -- together with several
controversial new officers -- are all
who stand against the outbreak of a
new war and a terrible doom tied to
the unborn child of Captain Benjamin
Sisko. Elsewhere, Captain Jean-Luc
Picard and the crew of the Starship
Enterprise™ make a startling
discovery...one that will affect the
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

destiny of an entire civilization and
forever change the lives of those
aboard Deep Space 9. A BOLD NEW
BEGINNING FOR ONE OF THE MOST
COMPELLING STAR TREK® SAGAS OF ALL.
Star Trek: Deep Space Nine: The Never
Ending Sacrifice Una McCormack
2009-08-25 A boy looks up. He sees a
Cardassian's hand on his shoulder and
knows that this is usually a prelude
to a beating or, if he is fortunate
enough, arrest. The boy knows how
many disappeared during the
Occupation of Bajor. So he does the
one thing he can think of: he bites
the Cardassian. Then the nightmare
begins. He is ripped from the family
that took him in as an orphan,
clothed him, fed him, always loved
him unconditionally. And no matter
how earnest, how caring the commander
of Deep Space 9 is, the boy knows
this is all a horrible mistake. How
can someone from Starfleet judge him
by what he looks like, not by what he
is? He prays to the Prophets; he is
Bajoran. They all keep telling him
that the test proves the large
Cardassian man is his father, that
the other Cardassian -- that oily gul
-- took him away from his father. But
the boy keeps telling them that he is
Bajoran, he only wants to go home
with his father. So they send Rugal
home -- to Cardassia. On the
homeworld of the Cardassian Union
where sacrifice and devotion to the
state are surpassed only by the
government's need to keep its people
in check, one very lonely boy
discovers that if he doesn't resist,
his life -- like those of so many
others -- will be added to the tally
of the never-ending sacrifice.
Legends of the Ferengi Ira Steven
Behr 1997-08-01 "Once you have their
money, never give it back." -- #1
"Anything worth doing is worth doing
for money." -- #13 For centuries
these and the other famous Ferengi
"Rules of Acquisition' have been the
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guiding principles of the galaxy's
most successful entrepreneurs. But
the wisdom behind them was not won
without a high cost in lives and
latnium. Now at last these inspiring
tales of avaricious Ferengi wresting
monetary gain from the jaws of
poverty are available to the profithungry across the galaxy!
Force and Motion Jeffrey Lang
2016-05-31 A thrilling original novel
set in the universe of Star Trek: The
Next Generation / Deep Space Nine! In
2367, Captain Benjamin Maxwell of the
starship Phoenix ordered the
destruction of a Cardassian warship
and a supply vessel, killing more
than six hundred crew members.
Maxwell believed that the Cardassians
were arming for a new attack on the
Federation, and though history
eventually proved he was probably
correct, the Federation had no choice
but to court martial and incarcerate
him. Almost twenty years have passed,
and now Maxwell is a free man,
working as a maintenance engineer on
the private science station Robert
Hooke, home to crackpots, fringe
researchers, and, possibly, something
much darker and deadlier. Maxwell’s
former crewmate, Chief Miles O’Brien,
and O’Brien’s colleague, Lieutenant
Commander Nog, have come for a visit.
Unfortunately, history has proven
that whenever O’Brien and Nog leave
Deep Space 9 together, unpredictable
forces are set into motion… ™, ®, & ©
2016 CBS Studios, Inc. STAR TREK and
related marks are trademarks of CBS
Studios, Inc. All Rights Reserved.
The Lives Of Dax Marco Palmieri
1999-12-01 Three hundred fifty-seven
years, nine lives, one soul—all are
Drax. Mother, father, engineer,
ambassador, scientist, statesman,
serial killer, Starfleet officer: At
one time or another, Dax has been all
of these things and more. The nearimmortal part of a composite species
known as the Trill, Dax is a
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

sentient, wormlike symbiont joined
body and mind to a succession of
humanoid hosts, carrying the memories
of each lifetime into the next. Each
incarnation is different. Each has
its own personality, its own
triumphs, its own tragedies, its own
dreams—and each one is Dax. Here for
the first time are tales from the
lives of one of the most unique and
compelling Star Trek characters ever
created, told by voices as diverse as
the hosts themselves: Steven Barnes,
Michael Jan Friedman, L. A. Graf,
Jeffrey Long, S. D. Perry, Judith and
Garfield Reeves-Stevens, Kristine
Kathryn Rusch, Robert Simpson, and
Susan Wright. Much more than an
anthology, this unique collection of
stories weaves the tapestry of one
being's life...through three and a
half centuries of history in the Star
Trek universe. Imagine who she's
known. Imagine what he's seen.
Demons of Air and Darkness Keith R.
A. DeCandido 2001 When a deadly force
from the Delta Quadrant threatens to
annihilate a world near Deep Space 9,
Colonel Kira Nerys and her crew
battle to avert an planetary
disaster, while Lieutenant Nog and
Ensign Thirshar ch'Thane race against
time to shut down the spatial portals
forever, and Quark becomes embroiled
in an interstellar conspiracy.
Original.
The Star Trek: Deep Space Nine: The
Ferengi Rules of Acquisition Ira
Steven Behr 1995-07-01 The Ferengi
are greedy, avaricious, ruthless,
cowardly and completely unscrupulous.
For centuries the famous Ferengi
Rules of Acquisition have been the
guiding principles of the galaxy's
most successful entrepreneurs. These
285 Rules of Acquisition range from,
#1 "Once you have their money, never
give it back." to #21 "Never place
friendship before profit." These
rules and hundreds more have taken
many successful Ferengi to new
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frontiers of profit.
Star Trek: Deep Space Nine:
Sacraments of Fire David R. George
III 2015-06-30 Days after the
assassination of Federation President
Nan Bacco on Deep Space 9, the
unexpected appearance of a stranger
on the station raises serious
concerns. He seems dazed and
confused, providing-in a peculiar
patois of the Bajoran languageunsatisfactory answers. He offers his
identity as Altek, of which there is
no apparent record, and he claims not
to know where he is or how he got
there. A quick scan confirms the
visitor is armed with a projectile
weapon-a firearm more antiquated
than, but similar to, the one that
took President Bacco's life. But the
Bajoran liaison to the station
believes that Altek has been sent
from the Prophets, out of a nearby
wormhole. The last time such an event
occurred, it was to reassure Benjamin
Sisko of his place as the Emissary.
For what purpose has Altek now been
sent out of the Celestial Temple?
Rogue Andy Mangels 2001 A distant
planet in turmoil becomes the focus
of a series of conspiracies,
treachery, and betrayal that
transforms old friends into bitter
enemies, as Captain Picard and his
crew tangle with the sinister minions
of Starfleet's mysterious Section 31.
Original.
What Price Honor Dave Stern
2012-10-23 The Starship Enterprise
NX-01 is Earth's flagship - the first
vessel to embark on a sytematic
exploration of what lies beyond the
fringes of known space. Led by
Captain Jonathan Archer, eighty of
Starfleet's best and brightest set
forth to pave humanity's way to the
stars. Tempered by a year of
interstellar exploration, the crew
has become a disciplined, cohesive,
unit. And now, for the first time,
they have lost one of their number.
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

Bad enough that Ensign Alana Hart is
dead. Worse, she died while
attempting to sabotage the ship,
killed by her nominal superior,
armory officer Lieutenant Malcolm
Reed. Even as they deal with the
circumstances of her death, Archer,
Reed and the rest of the crew find
themselves caught squarely in the
middle of another tense situation - a
brutal war between two alien
civilizations. But in the Alpha
System nothing is what it seems. And
before he can discover the secret
behind what happened to Ensign Hart,
Reed is forced once more to confront
the reality of death.
Avatar S. D. Perry 2001 As the
Federation prepare for a
counteroffensive against the
Dominion, Colonel Kira Nerys
struggles to prevent a galactic
holocaust, Jake Sisko embarks on an
impossible quest that could plunge
Bajor into chaos, and the crews of
Deep Space Nine and the Enterprise
work together to stop a terrorist
plot. Original.
Enigma Tales Una McCormack 2017-06-27
From the New York Times bestselling
author of The Fall: The Crimson
Shadow comes a compelling and
suspenseful tale of politics and
power set in the universe of Star
Trek: Deep Space Nine. Elim Garak has
ascended to Castellan of the
Cardassian Union...but despite his
soaring popularity, the imminent
publication of a report exposing his
people's war crimes during the
occupation on Bajor looks likely to
set the military against him. Into
this tense situation come Dr.
Katherine Pulaski—visiting Cardassia
Prime to accept an award on behalf of
the team that solved the Andorian
genetic crisis—and Dr. Peter Alden,
formerly of Starfleet Intelligence.
The two soon find themselves at odds
with Garak and embroiled in the
politics of the prestigious
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University of the Union, where a new
head is about to be appointed. Among
the front-runners is one of
Cardassia’s most respected public
figures: Professor Natima Lang. But
the discovery of a hidden archive
from the last years before the
Dominion War could destroy Lang’s
reputation. As Pulaski and Alden
become drawn into a deadly game to
exonerate Lang, their confrontation
escalates with Castellan Garak—a
conflicted leader treading a fine
line between the bright hopes for
Cardassia’s future and the dark
secrets still buried in its past...
™, ®, & © 2016 CBS Studios, Inc. Star
Trek and related marks are trademarks
of CBS Studios, Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
Klingon Dean Wesley Smith 2012-12-11
The Klingon Empire remains the
Federation's most fearsome and uneasy
ally, but can any human fully
understand the heart and soul of a
true Klingon warrior? During crucial
negotiations on Deep Space
Nine™.Gowron, leader of the Klingon
High Council, tests human
understanding of the Klingon way by
sharing the powerful story of one
warrior's quest for honor... Pok is a
young Klingon caught up in the
dangerous complexities of clan
politics. When his father is murdered
in his own home on the day of Pok's
Rite of Ascension, Pok must find the
assassin and close the circle of
vengeance. But as he searches for the
truth amidst strange aliens and
treacherous friends, Pok discovers
that every day can be a good day to
die and that only his own warrior's
training stands between him and the
business end of d'k tahgknife!
Mission Gamma: Book One David R.
George III 2002-10-02 THE TIME HAS
COME...for a new era of exploration.
With the Dominion War behind them,
the crew of the U.S.S. Defiant
journeys through the wormhole as
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

Commander Elias Vaughn leads a "corps
of discovery" to blaze new trails
into the unexplored reaches of the
Gamma Quadrant. THE TIME HAS COME
...for a civilization to reach a
crossroads. As political forces
throughout the Alpha Quadrant
intersect at Deep Space 9™ to
determine the future of Bajor, the
planet's theological unity threatens
to shatter. And for Colonel Kira
Nerys, the path of the Prophets may
become a road to ruin. THE TIME HAS
COME...for a father and daughter to
confront their past while a mother
and son fight for the future, for
lovers to be tested and for
friendships to transform, and for
worlds on opposite ends of the galaxy
to face the dusk...or the dawn.
TWILIGHT
The Fall: A Ceremony of Losses David
Mack 2013-10-29 The third original
novel in the electrifying The Next
Generation/Deep Space Nine crossover
event! THE NEEDS OF THE MANY Despite
heroic efforts by Thirishar ch’Thane,
the Andorian species is headed for
extinction. Its slow march toward
oblivion has reached a tipping point,
one from which there will be no hope
of return. THE NEEDS OF THE FEW With
countless lives at stake, the leaders
of Andor, the Federation, and the
Typhon Pact all scheme to twist the
crisis to their political gain—at any
price. THE NEEDS OF THE ONE Unwilling
to be a mere bystander to tragedy,
Doctor Julian Bashir risks everything
to find a cure for the Andorians. But
his courage will come at a terrible
cost: his career, his freedom . . .
and maybe his life.
Department of Temporal
Investigations: Shield of the Gods
Christopher L. Bennett 2017-06-19 An
all new Star Trek e-novella featuring
the fan-favorite Federation bureau
the Department of Temporal
Investigations! The stalwart agents
of the Department of Temporal
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Investigations have tracked down many
dangerous artifacts, but now they
face a greater, more personal
challenge: retrieving a time-travel
device stolen from their own vault by
a rogue agent of the Aegis, a
powerful, secretive group that uses
its mastery of time to prevent young
civilizations from destroying
themselves. Blaming the Aegis itself
for a tragedy yet to come, this
renegade plans to use the stolen
artifact to sabotage its efforts in
the past, no matter what the cost to
the timeline. Now the DTI’s agents
must convince the enigmatic Aegis to
work alongside them in order to
protect history—but they must also
wrestle with the potential
consequences of their actions, for
preserving the past could doom
countless lives in the future!
Titan: Fortune of War David Mack
2017-11-28 An original spin-off novel
set in the popular Star Trek: The
Next Generation universe from New
York Times bestselling author David
Mack. Death slumbers in the ashes of
silent planets, waiting to be
awakened and unleashed… Twenty years
have passed since the interstellar
scourge known as the Husnock were
exterminated without warning by a
being with godlike abilities. Left
behind, intact but abandoned, their
desolate worlds and derelict ships
brim with destructive potential. Now
a discovery by a Federation cultural
research team has drawn the attention
of several ruthless factions. From
black market smugglers to alien
military forces, it seems every
belligerent power in the quadrant
hopes to capture the Husnock's lethal
technology. All that stands between
the galaxy and those who have come to
plunder the cruelest secrets of the
Husnock are Admiral William Riker,
Captain Christine Vale, and the crew
of the Starship Titan. ™, ®, & © 2017
CBS Studios, Inc. STAR TREK and
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

related marks and logos are
trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All
Rights Reserved.
The Fall: Revelation and Dust David
R. George III 2013-08-27 WELCOME TO
THE NEW DEEP SPACE 9 After the
destruction of the original space
station by a rogue faction of the
Typhon Pact, Miles O’Brien and Nog
have led the Starfleet Corps of
Engineers in designing and
constructing a larger, more advanced
starbase in the Bajoran system. Now,
as familiar faces such as Benjamin
Sisko, Kasidy Yates, Ezri Dax, Odo,
and Quark arrive at the new station,
Captain Ro Laren will host various
heads of state at an impressive
dedication ceremony. The dignitaries
include not only the leaders of
allies—such as Klingon Chancellor
Martok, Ferengi Grand Nagus Rom, the
Cardassian castellan, and the Bajoran
first minister—but also those of
rival powers, such as the Romulan
praetor and the Gorn imperator. But
as Ro’s crew prepares to open DS9 to
the entire Bajor Sector and beyond,
disaster looms. A faction has already
set in action a shocking plan that,
if successful, will shake the Alpha
and Beta Quadrants to the core. And
what of Kira Nerys, lost aboard a
runabout when the Bajoran wormhole
collapsed? In the two years that have
passed during construction of the new
Deep Space 9, there have been no
indications that the Celestial
Temple, the Prophets, or Kira have
survived. But since Ben Sisko once
learned that the wormhole aliens
exist nonlinearly in time, what does
that mean with respect to their fate,
or that of the wormhole . . . or of
Kira herself?
Original Sin David R. George III
2017-09-26 Continuing the Deep Space
Nine saga—an original novel from New
York Times bestselling author David
R. George III! At the end of 2385, in
a significant shift of its goals from
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military back to exploratory,
Starfleet sent Captain Benjamin Sisko
and the crew of the U.S.S. Robinson
on an extended mission into the Gamma
Quadrant. Tasked with a yearlong
assignment to travel unknown regions,
they set out to fulfill the heart of
Starfleet’s charter: to explore
strange new worlds, and to seek out
new life and new civilizations. But
now three months into the mission,
their first contact with an alien
species comes in the form of an
unprovoked attack on the Robinson.
With the ship’s crew suddenly
incapacitated, seventy-eight of the
1,300 aboard are abducted—including
Sisko’s daughter, Rebecca. But
Rebecca had already been kidnapped
years earlier by a Bajoran religious
zealot, part of a sect believing that
her birth fulfilled the prophecy of
the arrival of the Infant Avatar.
Does her disappearance now have
anything to do with the harrowing
events of the past? And for what
purposes have these enemies taken
Sisko’s daughter and the rest of the
missing?
Rules of Accusation Paula M. Block
2016-07-04 An original eNovella set
in the Star Trek: Deep Space Nine
universe! On the space station Deep
Space 9, Quark’s Public House, Café,
Gaming Emporium, Holosuite Arcade,
and Ferengi Embassy can’t
legitimately be called an embassy
until the Grand Nagus—namely, Quark’s
brother Rom—dedicates it as such. Not
that Quark really cares about Ferengi
protocol, but a well-publicized
dedication ceremony will naturally
draw people to the bar. Everybody
loves a good open house—free
appetizers, half-price drinks, door
prizes, etc.—all of which Quark can
write off as Embassy expenses. It’s a
win-win situation, with him on both
sides of the win. There’s even a plan
to display the original scroll of the
Ferengi Rules of Acquisition—which no
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

one has seen for decades given that
it’s been held in protective
storage—and charge patrons by the
minute to look at it up close.
Nothing, of course, could possibly go
wrong with this big plan. Absolutely
nothing at all…
Terok Nor: Day of the Vipers James
Swallow 2008-03-25 Before the
Dominion War and the decimation of
Cardassia...before the coming of the
Emissary and the discovery of the
wormhole...before space station Terok
Nor became Deep Space 9™...there was
the Occupation: the military takeover
of an alien planet and the violent
insurgency that fought against it.
Now that fifty-year tale of warring
ideologies, terrorism, greed, secret
intelligence, moral compromises, and
embattled faiths is at last given its
due in the three-book saga of Star
Trek's Lost Era... A seemingly benign
visitation to the bountiful world of
Bajor from the resource-poor
Cardassian Union is viewed with
cautious optimism by some,
trepidation by others, and a
calculating gleam by unscrupulous
opportunists. What begins as a
gesture of compassion soon becomes
something very different. Seen
through the eyes of participants on
both sides -- including those of a
young officer named Skrain Dukat -the personal, political, and
religious tensions between the
Bajorans and the Cardassians quickly
spiral out of control, irrevocably
shaping the futures of both worlds in
an emotionally charged and
unforgettable tale of treachery,
tragedy, and hope.
Original Sin David R. George III
2017-09-26 Continuing the Deep Space
Nine saga—an original novel from New
York Times bestselling author David
R. George III! At the end of 2385, in
a significant shift of its goals from
military back to exploratory,
Starfleet sent Captain Benjamin Sisko
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and the crew of the U.S.S. Robinson
on an extended mission into the Gamma
Quadrant. Tasked with a yearlong
assignment to travel unknown regions,
they set out to fulfill the heart of
Starfleet’s charter: to explore
strange new worlds, and to seek out
new life and new civilizations. But
now three months into the mission,
their first contact with an alien
species comes in the form of an
unprovoked attack on the Robinson.
With the ship’s crew suddenly
incapacitated, seventy-eight of the
1,300 aboard are abducted—including
Sisko’s daughter, Rebecca. But
Rebecca had already been kidnapped
years earlier by a Bajoran religious
zealot, part of a sect believing that
her birth fulfilled the prophecy of
the arrival of the Infant Avatar.
Does her disappearance now have
anything to do with the harrowing
events of the past? And for what
purposes have these enemies taken
Sisko’s daughter and the rest of the
missing?
Star Trek: Deep Space Nine: The Soul
Key Olivia Woods 2009-07-28
Continuing the events from Star Trek:
Fearful Symmetry, a new novel in the
ongoing Deep Space Nine series set
after the end of the critically
acclaimed television series. Captain
Kira’s lookalike, Iliana Ghemor,
dreams of fulfilling a prophecy that
will mark her as the one true
Emissary of the mirror universe—a
messianic figure who will lead her
followers into a war that could
trigger the cleansing of countless
alternate Kiras in countless parallel
realities. But the stakes are higher
than anyone imagines, for the pull of
destiny tugs at other souls who are
swept into the vortex of the
Prophets, remote and timeless beings
who have set these events in motion.
Yet the outcome of this struggle for
the fate of one universe will ripple
across many others, giving shape to a
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

future that will prove to be greatest
trial yet for the heroes of station
Deep Space 9.
Armageddon's Arrow Dayton Ward
2015-05-26 An all-new novel of The
Next Generation expanded universe
from the New York Times bestselling
author! It is a new age of
exploration, and the U.S.S.
Enterprise is dispatched to “the
Odyssean Pass,” a region charted only
by unmanned probes and believed to
contain numerous inhabited worlds.
Approaching a star system with two
such planets, Captain Jean-Luc Picard
and his crew find a massive alien
vessel, drifting in interstellar
space for decades. Sensors detect
life aboard the derelict—aliens held
in suspended animation. Thought to be
an immense sleeper ship, the vessel
actually is a weapon capable of
destroying entire worlds...the final
gambit in a war that has raged for
generations across the nearby system.
Captain Picard is now caught in the
middle of this conflict and attempts
to mediate, as both sides want this
doomsday weapon…which was sent from
the future with the sole purpose of
ending the interplanetary war before
it even began!
Typhon Pact #3: Rough Beasts of
Empire David R. George III 2010-12-28
Still on Romulus in pursuit of his
goal of reunifying the Vulcans and
Romulans, Spock finds himself in the
middle of a massive power struggle.
In the wake of the assassination of
the Praetor and the Senate, the
Romulans have cleaved in two. While
Empress Donatra has led her nascent
Imperial Romulan State to establish
relations with the Federation,
Praetor Tal’aura has guided the
original Romulan Star Empire toward
joining the newly formed Typhon Pact.
But numerous factions within the two
Romulan nations vie for power and
undivided leadership, and
Machiavellian plots unfold as forces
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within and without the empires
conduct high-stakes political
maneuvers. Meanwhile, four years
after Benjamin Sisko returned from
the Celestial Temple, circumstances
have changed, his hopes for a
peaceful life on Bajor with his wife
and daughter beginning to slip away.
After temporarily rejoining Starfleet
for an all-hands-on-deck battle
against the Borg, he must consider an
offer to have him return for a longer
stint. Beset by troubling events, he
seeks spiritual guidance, facing
demons new and old, including
difficult memories from his time in
the last Federation-Tzenkethi war.
Star Trek: Deep Space Nine: Warpath
David Mack 2010-04-01 They were
created to be killing machines.
Highly intelligent, resourceful, and
deceptively complex, the Jem'Hadar
are a species engineered for war and
programmed at the genetic level for
one purpose: to fight until death as
soldiers of the sprawling stellar
empire known as the Dominion. No
Jem'Hadar has ever lived thirty
years, and not even their masters,
the shape-shifting Founders, know
what such a creature is capable of
becoming were it to be freed of its
servitude. One Founder, however, has
dared to wonder. Appointed by Odo
himself to learn peaceful coexistence
aboard Deep Space 9 ™, Taran'atar, an
Honored Elder among the Jem'Hadar,
had for months been a staunch, if
conflicted, ally to the crew of the
station, ever struggling to
understand the mission on which he
was sent . . . until something went
horrifically wrong. Consumed by selfdoubt and an ever-growing rage,
Taran'atar has lashed out against
those he was sworn to aid. While
Captain Kira Nerys and Lieutenant Ro
Laren both lie near death aboard DS9,
their assailant has taken a hostage
and fled into Cardassian space,
pursued by Commander Elias Vaughn on
original-sin-star-trek-deep-space-nine

the U.S.S. Defiant. But as the hunt
unfolds, Taran'atar's true objective
becomes increasingly less certain, as
the rogue Jem'Hadar leads the Defiant
to a discovery even more shocking
than his crime.
Section 31: Abyss Jeffrey Lang &
David Weddle 2012-10-23 Amoral,
shrouded in secrecy, answerable to no
one, Section 31 operates outside the
constraints of either conscience or
the law. They are the covert
operations arm of Starfleet. Their
mission: to protect the Federation at
whatever cost. Mere days after the
startling events which unfolded in
Deep Space Nine: Avatar, Dr Julian
Bashir faces his darkest nightmare
when Section 31 compels him to
undertake a mission to stop one of
their own. But this renegade is no
ordinary agent. Like Bashir, Dr Ethan
Locken is genetically enhanced, a
human superior in both body and mind.
Unlike Bashir, however, Locken dreams
of remaking the galaxy in his own
image - and of creating a new human
empire based on the example of the
infamous Khan Noonien Singh. As he
begins to understand the terrifying
truth about his opposite number,
Bashir will learn more about himself
than he ever wanted to know.
Prey: Book One: Hell's Heart John
Jackson Miller 2016-09-27 Continuing
the milestone 50th anniversary
celebration of Star Trek—an epic new
trilogy that stretches from the
events of The Original Series movie
The Search for Spock to The Next
Generation! When Klingon commander
Kruge died in combat against James T.
Kirk on the Genesis planet back in
2285, he left behind a powerful house
in disarray—and a series of ticking
time bombs: the Phantom Wing, a
secret squadron of advanced Birds-ofPrey; a cabal of loyal officers
intent on securing his heritage; and
young Korgh, his thwarted would-be
heir, willing to wait a Klingon
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lifetime to enact his vengeance. Now,
one hundred years later, while on a
diplomatic mission for the United
Federation of Planets, Captain JeanLuc Picard and the crew of the USS
Enterprise are snared in the aged
Korgh’s trap—and thrust directly in
the middle of an ancient conflict.
But as Commander Worf soon learns,
Korgh may be after far bigger game
than anyone imagines, confronting the
Federation-Klingon alliance with a
crisis unlike any it has ever seen!
Star Trek: The Fall: The Crimson
Shadow Una McCormack 2013-09-24 As
the Federation and Cardassia Prime
celebrate their strengthening ties
and the Cardassian ambassador to the
Federation arranges a glittering
diplomatic reception, forces who
oppose the alliance prepare to make
their move.
The Long Mirage David R. George III
2017-02-28 Continuing the posttelevision Deep Space Nine saga comes
this thrilling original novel from
New York Times bestselling author
David R. George III! More than two
years have passed since the
destruction of the original Deep
Space 9. In that time, a brand-new,
state-of-the-art starbase has
replaced it, commanded by Captain Ro
Laren, still the crew and residents
of the former station continue to
experience the repercussions of its
loss. For instance: Quark continues
his search for Morn, as the
Lurian—his best customer and
friend—left Bajor without a word and
never returned. Quark enlists a
private detective to track Morn down,
and she claims to be hot on his
trail. Yet the barkeep distrusts the
woman he hired, and his suspicions
skyrocket when she too suddenly
vanishes. At the same time, Kira
Nerys emerges from a wormhole after
being caught inside it when it
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collapsed two years earlier. She
arrives on the new DS9 to discover
Altek Dans already there. While
inside the Celestial Temple, Kira
lived a different life in Bajor’s
past, where she fell in love with
Altek. So why have the Prophets moved
him forward in time…and why have They
brought him and Kira together? ™, ®,
& © 2016 CBS Studios, Inc. STAR TREK
and related marks and logos are
trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All
Rights Reserved.
Terok Nor: Night of the Wolves S.D.
Perry 2008-05-14 The true story
behind one of the greatest tragedies
in Star Trek history, and the rise of
some of its greatest heroes in this
thrilling and unputdownable novel.
Before the Dominion War and the
decimation of Cardassia...before the
coming of the Emissary and the
discovery of the wormhole...before
space station Terok Nor became Deep
Space Nine...there was the
Occupation: the military takeover of
an alien planet and the violent
insurgency that fought against it.
Now that fifty-year tale of warring
ideologies, terrorism, greed, secret
intelligence, moral compromises, and
embattled faiths is at last given its
due in the three-book saga of Star
Trek’s Lost Era... Eighteen years
into the Occupation, a new star rises
in Bajor’s sky. It is the seat of
power in this system, a place of
slave labor and harsh summary
judgments, the symbol of Cardassian
might and the futility of resisting
it. But even as the gray metal crown
of Terok Nor ascends to its zenith,
ragtag pockets of Bajoran
rebels—including a fierce young
fighter named Kira Nerys—have begun
to strike back at their world’s
oppressors, and they intend to show
the Cardassians that the night
belongs to them.
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